
April 1, 1998

Operation Division

Mr. Robert Tomanawash
P.O. Box 1882

Ma_tawa, Washington 99349

Dear Mr. Tomanwash:

I recently advised you that the contract for the ancient remains site preservation was
awarded March 24,I 998. This letter serves to notify you that the preservation work has

been stopped due to legislation introduced by Congressmen Gorton and Hastings. A copy
of Congressman Hasting's amendment is enclosed for your reference.

At this time, the contractor has been advised to standby while we attempt to meet the
requirements to the legislation.

I appreciate your patience with this matter. If you wish to discuss this further please
feel free to contact me at 509-527-7135

WOLFE/CJS

Sincerely, NU_I_-TN

G_a_m/O__
l

Lynda G. Nurt ross/oD-'_'_/

Project Manager JOHN/O'D_j
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